
Doctors at our clinic use POLAR 
GP software to help us provide 
you with the best medical care.

The information is secure, 
cannot identify patients and is 
shared with your local Primary 
Health Network to improve 
health services in the area.

The information is used for 
planning health services across 
your community.

Please let our reception staff 
know if you do not want your 
information to be included.

POLAR GP:  
Working for you and your community


